18 September 1973 GAY SUPPORT AND ACTION GROUP In the absence of Chairman Sivlernail, Secretary Sturgis Haskins presided. He was unable to give an account of the last meeting since he had hiden the notes from his parents and had been unable to find them. Twelve people were present. The fellowing was discussed; Ms Raren Bye reported that eight people had attended the meeting of the newly formed University group. Her efferts to publisize the meeting had resulted in ten calls and letters of inquiry. The meeting was held in the Student Union. It was decided to vote on the new by-laws at the next meeting. As usual there is no progeess on the sign ... a new election will be held at the next meeting. Ms. Bye said she would send out announcements about the forthcoming election.